
MONDAY SEPTEMBER 25th
For questions call 720-424-9988 

ROADRUNNER RUNDOWN
What's happening at JHAE?What's happening at JHAE?

Your Voice Matters!
Collaborative School Committee

Each year we have a vote for new parent
leaders to join our CSC. Each member will
serve a 2-year term. This year, we have the
following parents on the ballot. Please vote
for 3 parents.  Note: Only vote once on either
the Google Form below or on a paper ballot
available at the school this week. Duplicated
votes will not be counted.

Click this Link to vote!

SPECIAL RESOURCE TO SUPPORT 
STU﻿DENTS ACADEMICALLY!

Saturday School
John H. Amesse is looking to have a special
Saturday School tutoring program from 9
a.m. - 12 p.m. for Kindergarten through 5th

grade students starting on October 7th.
Please fill out this form if you are interested
in having your student considered for this

free program. We will select students based
on academic need and parent interest. We

will have a final list by mid-September.

Sign up by clicking here!

Conferences are Coming 
October 10th and 11th!

Look for an invitation to sign up for a
conference with your student’s teacher on

either Tuesday, October 10th from 3:00 -
7:00 p.m. or Wednesday October 11th from

1:40 - 7:00 p.m.  

English
Spanish

John H. Amesse Families,

If you missed our Back to School Night,
where we had our first CSC & ELA PAC
Meeting, click here for the link to the
notes (which will also be posted to our
website.) 

We have a Gifted and Talented program
at John H. Amesse with Mrs. Katie Martin.  
Kindergarten and 2nd grade students
will be taking an assessment to be able
to support their nomination for the
program.  However, we want to empower
parents to nominate students as well so
that you can share with us the unique
gifts and talents of your student.

Please fill out the nomination form
below:

In sad news, we are saying farewell to
Yesenia in our Front Office, who will be
moving into a different position within
the district.  Please share your kind words
and thoughts with her as she has helped
to welcome students and families to our
school over the past few years.  We will
be welcoming Lisa Velasquez and Erica
Limas as we start the month of October.

Sincerely,
Michael Bateman
Principal, John H. Amesse Elementary



Reminders 

On Time Attendance Matters!

September
September 15 - October 15, 2023: 
Hispanic Heritage Month
September 25th- October 9th: 
October Count window- Attendance is
counted in Colorado schools for funding.  
Bring your student on time each day!
         

October 
October 2nd - 6th: (Attendance/Zones of
Regulation School Spirit Week)
October 6th: Picture Day!
October 10th: Family Conference Night (3:00
- 7:00 p.m.)
October 11th: Family Conference (1:40 - 7:00
p.m.)
October 12-16th: No School for Students

Sign up to be a volunteer!
If you are interested in coming into your

child's classroom for a celebration, reading
stories to students, helping in the library, or

volunteering to support staff members
with preparing copies and materials for
instruction; you will need to register as a

volunteer. This registration must be
renewed each here. Go to the link below to

register. 

English Link (Click here!):
Spanish Link (Click here!):

In order to be ready for learning all students
must arrive each day at 7:40 a.m. in order to
get breakfast and to have a brief lesson to
check in on their feelings before starting into
a rigorous day of learning.  October 2nd is
count day for attendance, and students
solidify their funding based upon student
attendance during the October Count
window, so on time attendance is especially
important.  We will have some fun dress up
days and we will finish up with picture day on
Friday, Oct. 6th.

Zones of Regulation & Attendance Week

Monday- Oct. 2nd- 
Attendance Super Hero Day!

Dress up like your favorite superhero for October
Count Day (*No masks or weapons.)

Tuesday- Oct. 3rd- Blue Zone
Wear blue for the Blue Zone and learn strategies

for what to do when you are sad.

Wednesday- Oct. 4th- Yellow Zone 
Wear yellow for the Yellow Zone and learn

strategies for what to do when you are worried.

Thursday- Oct. 5th-Red Zone 
Wear red for the Red Zone and learn strategies for

what to do when you are angry.

Friday- Oct. 6th
Dress Your Best for Picture Day! 

and celebrate what it means to be in the Green
Zone and ready to learn!

Don’t forget that all students with 95%
attendance or more for the month of
September will get a free tickets for a

Colorado Rapids Soccer game in
October!!!!!


